
Seven Trained in Walworth, WI
The Agape House for Girls was the site of our 
May 19th Leader Training session in Walworth, 
Wisconsin.  Three FIT board members were 
present: Suzanne Wilson, Don Pratt, and Ellie 
Larson.

Agape House provides a home and school for 
troubled girls aged 12 to 18 and teaches them 
life skills in a Christian setting.  We are delight-
ed that they saw promise in the FIT program 
and invited us in.  Special thanks goes to Su-
zanne Wilson for doing the ground work for 
this event.

Not in the picture because she was taking the 
picture is Adrienne Kuehl.  Adrienne had just 
been trained in Florida before returning to her 
home in Milwaukee and joining us again in this 
training.  She brought along fellow Milwaukee-
an Sharon Thomas, at left on the couch.  Agape 
House Director Pam Patterson also joined her 
staff in taking the training.

The girls of Agape House are leaving for 
the summer to go back to their homes but 
plans are to implement FIT courses when 

they come back.

FIT applauds the Agape House for their dedication and foresight to do whatever it takes to 
help their clients find their way.  We appreciate the work everyone that everyone on the 
team is doing.

Need Leader Training?  The next one is in Brooksville, FL on June 19.  See our website at 
www.familyintegrity.org for more details.
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FIT Volunteers honored at Suwannee Correctional in Live Oak, FL

FIT would like to express appreciation to Chaplain Wood and Warden Clemmons for including a number 
of our volunteers in their Volunteer Luncheon on May 5.  Working side-by-side for the common good is 
what FIT is all about.
 

Tammy and Bryan Fisher to Promote FIT Program in Orlando, FL
The Fishers are on the program of the Providers Network Meeting on June 28th to present our materials 
and organization.  This group meets to discuss areas of interest to those involved in jail ministry.  The 
Orange County Jail is quite large, having about 3,000 inmates.  The Fishers have been provided with 100 
information packets to distribute.

Tammy reports that the FIT program officially opened at the Orange County Jail with a group of 9 
women.  Two more classes of men will start June 2.

17 Worksheets for 5 different Books now Available Online!

Worksheets for Practical Parenting, Change of Heart, Handling Loss and Grief, Dating and Marriage, 
and Financial Success from Scratch are now available online at www.familyintegrity.org under the 
“Curriculum” button.  Our newest books, Change of Heart and Handling Loss and Grief contain the 
most with five worksheets each.  All of these worksheets have proven effective in attracting interest and 
engaging class members.

Also, please note the new streamlined look of our redesigned website.


